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TO: Elizabeth Pauli, City Manager 

FROM: Jeff Robinson, Director, Community & Economic Development 

COPY: Economic Development Committee 

PRESENTER: Shari Hart, Business Program Specialist Lead, CED 

SUBJECT: Window Replacement Support Fund Update 

DATE: June 28, 2022 

 

PRESENTATION TYPE: 

Informational Briefing 

 

SUMMARY: 

Lead staff from the Department of Community & Economic Development will provide an update 

of the Window Replacement Fund. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

At the February 1 Study Session, Mayor Woodards presented three (3) Business Support 

Initiatives with the goal to “ensure Tacoma retains its vibrant & diverse economy by addressing 

current conditions facing businesses.” One of these initiatives is the ARPA funded $300,000 

Window Replacement Support to help offset the impacts of crime and vandalism. 

The Window Replacement Support parameters and implementation plan was presented to this 

Committee on February 22. The application launched in early March and closed March 28; 

applicants were notified on April 6 and the Chamber of Commerce has been working with the 

recipients to obtain required documentation, including invoices/receipts, for reimbursement. 

   

ISSUE: 

This presentation will provide a status update. 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

This is an information briefing only. There are no alternatives presented. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

This is an information briefing only. There is no fiscal impact. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

This is an information briefing only. There is no recommendation. 


